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Camden Planning Department  
Development Management,  
Camden Town Hall Extension,  
Argyle Street,  
London,  
WC1H 8EQ. 

 
Dear Sirs,  

 
Re: Planning application for a change of used from a retail store to a new hot food take away shop 

(A1 to A5) at Kentish Town, London.  

 

Please find enclosed our planning application for a change of used from a retail store to a new hot 

food take away shop at Kentish Town, London. 

 
Our application submission comprises of the following documentation:  
 

1. 1 no Copy of the duly completed and dated application forms;  

2. 1 no copy of drawing numbers T645 AL P 00, 01, 02, 03, 04;  

3. Please note the fee of £385 has been paid already.  
 
We trust our application is now in order and can be validated as soon as possible but if you need 

further information please contact me directly. 

Kind Regards 

Ryan Hubbard 

Associate 

For CDRB Architects Ltd.  


